
MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL

HEIDI THURLAND BA (HONS 1ST CLASS) NPQH HEADTEACHER

1st July 2021

Dear Families,

Following on from my letter earlier on in the week, I have been assessing our staffing capacity for next

week.

At this point I am pleased to confirm that we will be able to offer a full onsite provision for our Year

Groups 7,8,9 and 10 next week. I will continue to review staffing levels and communicate any changes

where necessary with you all.

Once again many thanks for your continued support at home. Please continue to provide your child with a

face mask unless they are exempt and promote the need for regular hand washing and social distancing.

Best wishes

Mr Mark Edwards

Deputy Head Teacher
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